
From: sumac <sumac@eoni.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 4:28 PM 
To: SENR Exhibits <SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: “Excessive Elk Damage Pilot Program” 
 
We need more done to protect landowner property.  On my land a hunting tag doesn't 
do much good, when they jump over the fence onto the Forest Service ground.  They 
trash my livestock fences, eat the green feed intended for cattle and then get into the 
winter supply of hay.  It isn't my job to control the Fish and Wildlife's game herd. HB 
3227 should be given a vote yes. 
thank you, 
Lesslie Jones 
Joseph, Or 
 

mailto:sumac@eoni.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

	From: sumac <sumac@eoni.com>  Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 4:28 PM To: SENR Exhibits <SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> Subject: “Excessive Elk Damage Pilot Program”

